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Lynette Melrose owner of Mt Misery gold mine cafe and museum

Nundle is a lovely sleepy village, that is what attracts tourists to the area.

One of my concerns is what happens if there is a fire and planes with water bombs are not allowed to fly in that
area to put out the fire.

If there is an accident in the area, the Westpac helicopter can’t land due to the technical problems with the
windmill turbines.

I think the safety of humans and wildlife should come first.

Thankyou Lyn.

Sent from my iPhone
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